
 

 

 Candy Table Profits Help Homeless Shelter

 

The Holy Cross Associates from the Merrill area presented a check for $500 to the Habitat Home 

homeless shelter in Merrill, Wisconsin.  The money was raised from the homemade candy table at the 

Bell Tower Residence Craft Fair this past November.  The associates challenged the Holy Cross Sisters to 

match that amount, and they did.  Pictured l-r, Associate Carol Mancl, Michael Ravn, President of the 

Merrill Community Homeless Shelter; Dee Olsen, Secretary; and Sister Pat Cormack. 


